
E-MAIL MESSAGE TO EMPLOYERS — February 12, 2015 

TO: Certifying Officers, Local Education Employers and Local Government 

Employers 

FROM: The New Jersey Division of Pensions and Benefits 

SUBJECT: NJWELL - Year 2 Webinar for Employers on 2/18 

The Division of Pensions and Benefits is pleased to announce the 2015 

NJWELL program/Year 2 webinar for employers will be presented on 
Wednesday, February 18.  Topics covered will include: 

• Year 2 Program Overview 

• Tips and Tools for Wellness Champions 

• 2016 Employer premium discount 

• Keeping track of your progress as an NJWELL Employer 

Please register for NJWELL- Year 2 Overview- Local Gov and Local Ed 

Employers on February 18, 2015, 10:00 AM EST 
at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6054957022419800834 

This is a live, interactive web presentation regarding year 2 of the NJWELL 
program, designed for Local Government and Local Education employers 

participating in the State Health Benefits Program (SHBP) and School 
Employees Health Benefits Program (SEHBP) as well as employees 

designated as Wellness Champions. Get familiar with year 2 of NJWELL and 
learn how to help your employees, coworkers and their covered 

spouses/partners earn financial incentives for making healthy choices. 
Employers with high participation rates in 2015 receive a discount on their 

2016 SHBP/SEHBP premiums! Attendees will be given an overview of year 2 
of the program and the different activities that earn employees points 

towards financial incentives. Space is limited, register now! 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 

information about joining the webinar. 

Brought to you by GoToWebinar® 

Webinars Made Easy® 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6054957022419800834


DISTRIBUTION OF THIS MESSAGE 

Certifying Officers should forward this message to their human resources 

staff, benefit administrators, and any other staff members responsible for 
the administration of benefits for employees. 

If you need to review previous e-messages, they are available on the 

Division’s Web site at: http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions   At the 

home page, go to “Online Services — Employer Pensions and Benefits 
Information Connection (EPIC)” and then on the EPIC page select “Archive of 

E-Messages.” 

Please note: It is important that the Certifying Officer’s e-mail address is kept current with 

the Employer Pensions and Benefits Information Connection (EPIC) to assure the accurate 

and timely delivery of this information. Update your information using the Employer 

Demographics application in EPIC. 
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